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30th April 2021 

Issue 27 

www.woodboroughschool.org 

This term,  during 
whole school Collec-

tive Worship (via 
Teams) and Class 

Worship, we are fo-
cusing on the theme 

of COMMUNITY. 

ATTENDANCE 

Reporting Absence 

Please notify the office of  
absence and the reason for it 

by 9.00 am each day.  

Tel: 01672 851305 or email: 
admin@woodborough.wilts.sch.uk 

W/B 26th April 2021 

Attendance Absence 

99% 1% 

Welcome to the first school newsletter of Term 5! We hope 
that all of our families enjoyed the Easter break and found 
some time to relax. 

The new term has got off to a busy start and there is a defi-
nite feeling of positivity and optimism -  helped of course by 
the sunshine! 

Don’t forget, if you have something you’d like to add to our 
weekly newsletter, please email the details to Miss Bolwell in 
the school office: admin@woodborough.wilts.sch.uk.  

Click on this link 
to read about 
worship in the 

Vale of Pewsey. 
   
 

Current circum-
stances mean 

that weekly pew 
sheets have 

been replaced 
by ‘sofa sheets’ - 
you can read the 

current one 
here:  2nd May 

Bird box update… 

If you’ve been checking-in regularly with our 
live bird cam, you will have seen that this 
year’s inhabitant is partial to interior design! 
We think our resident blue tit is carefully 
covering her eggs, having cleverly feathered 
her nest and added colourful fluffy accessories!  

Do be sure to follow the link and take a peek... 

To the following pupils 
who have celebrated 

their birthdays since our 
last newsletter and   
during this week: 

 

Kacie (10) 

Rohan (6) 

Isabella (6) 

Polly H (10) 

Welcoming Mr Dyson... 

Following the recent news of Mrs     
Ashby’s early retirement at the end of 
this academic year, we are delighted to 
share news that Mr Andy Dyson will 
join our school in September.  

Mr Dyson is an experienced class teacher and brings many 
skills and talents that will complement our staff team and 
we look forward to introducing him to our children and fam-
ilies in due course. 

It’s a busy term already... 

22nd April was World Earth Day and 
saw the whole of our school engaged 
with different activities based on the 
this year’s theme of ‘Restore Our 
Earth’. Take a look at our new website 
gallery showing photos of our busy day. 

Wednesday 28th April saw everyone skip-
ping in to the summer term with a visit 
from Sean, a representative of the ‘Dan 
the Skipping Man’ company. Even the rain 
couldn’t dampen our spirits as all classes 
took their turns throughout the day and 
learned to cross-skip, double-under and 
rodeo!  

Finally, we ended this week by paying trib-
ute to Captain Sir Tom Moore on what 
would have been his birthday weekend.  
Throughout Friday, all classes got active 
again and completed their own ‘100’ chal-
lenges. These included: seeing how many 
things we could do in 100 seconds (Oak 
Class); how long it took to throw 100 bean-
bags into a hoop (Sycamore Class); finding 100 objects in 
nature, estimating and dividing (Maple Class); making tally 
charts and bar charts (Lime Class); and using 100 in BODMAS 
questions (Willow Class)! 

Unless you have a 
prior arrangement 
to do so, please… 

DO NOT park in 
the bus pull-in 

https://woodboroughschool.org/
mailto:admin@woodborough.wilts.sch.uk
mailto:admin@woodborough.wilts.sch.uk
https://www.valeofpewsey.org/
https://woodboroughschool.org/wp-content/uploads/2021/04/2nd-May-2021.pdf
https://www.valeofpewsey.org/
http://www.seenature.org.uk/schools/woodborough-ce-primary-school/
https://woodboroughschool.org/gallery/world-earth-day-2021/
https://woodboroughschool.org/gallery/world-earth-day-2021/
http://www.seenature.org.uk/schools/woodborough-ce-primary-school/


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

WOODBOROUGH CE             
PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Broad Street 

Woodborough 

Wiltshire 

SN9 5PL 

 

Phone: 01672 851305 

Email:                                                     
admin@woodborough.wilts.sch.uk 

Website: 

www.woodboroughschool.org 

Follow us on Twitter and be sure 
to register with School Gateway 

to receive all our news. 

 

HOT SCHOOL MEALS MENU  
Take a look at next week’s options below and book via School Gateway (£2.30 

per meal for pupils in Cherry, Elm, Lime and Willow Classes). 

Don’t forget to keep 
looking at our school 

website because that’s 
where you’ll find all 

our… 

MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 

Sausages with 
Mash & Gravy  

Chicken & 
Sweetcorn Pasta 

Bake  

Roast Turkey with 
Roast Potatoes & 

Gravy  

Ham & Pineapple 
French Bread 

Pizza  

Battered Fish 
with Chips & 

Tomato Sauce  

Margherita Mac 
& Cheese  

Veggie Mince  
Singapore Noodles  

Veggie Sausages 
with Roast Potatoes 

& Gravy  

Vegetable Keema 
Curry & Rice  

Quorn Hotdog 
with Chips & 

Tomato Sauce  

Jacket Potato 
with Beans and 

Cheese 

Jacket Potato with 
Beans and Cheese 

Jacket Potato with 
Beans and Cheese 

Jacket Potato 
with Beans and 

Cheese 

Jacket Potato 
with Beans and 

Cheese 

Mixed Salad, 
Garden Peas  

Rainbow           
Vegetables  

Carrots, Green 
Beans  

Mixed Salad, 
Broccoli  

Garden Peas, 
Baked Beans  

Arctic Roll 
Cherry & Apple 
Crumble with  

Custard 
Vanilla Shortbread  

Strawberry Jelly 
& Peach Slices 

Fresh Fruit Salad  

 Celebrating Always Club x 2! 

Last week’s stars of  ALWAYS CLUB were: Temperance & Luna 
(YR), Callum & Niamh (Y1), Ameliae & Imogen (Y2), Arthur & 
Evie (Y3), Caden & Jim (Y4), Jack & Charlie (Y5) and Tabitha & 
Luke (Y6) .          

This week we welcomed: Annabel & Hettie (YR), Arthur & 
Grace (Y1), Lucy & Kelvin (Y2), Amy & Orla (Y3), Harriet B & 
Oliver (Y4), Sam & Thea (Y5) and Belle & Ellen (Y6). 

They all enjoyed some quiet time-out listening to music, completing 
mindful colouring whilst drinking milkshake and… eating cake! 

A ‘Save Our Sheds’ message from Mr Bryant... 

The PTA sheds (where gazebos, BBQs, etc. are stored) are 
in need of a bit of TLC and so I am looking for anyone who 
might be able to donate some 1mm thick Perspex or ply 
boarding to repair/replace the windows and also any 
wood preservative to coat the outside boarding. The 
Heavy Lifters will then do the work! Contact me direct 
at graham@savernake.net or 07876226531. 

Situations vacant… 

School Cleaner 

We’re looking for 
someone with 
some regular after-
school hours to 
spare, to join our 
school cleaning 
team.  

‘Fun Club’ 

We’d also like to 
an additional 
member of staff 
to join our after-
school childcare 
team. 

Please spread the word and for further      
details contact Miss Bolwell. 

And finally… 

Class newsletters 
have been pub-
lished this week 
but you can find reminders on 
the school website. 

The school pho-
tographer will 
be taking class 
photos on Tues-
day 4th May. Please ensure 
children are wearing smart 
school uniform.  

Congratulations to 
Winnie (Y5) for 
achieving a distinc-
tion in her grade 1 
singing exam. Well 
done Winnie, top 
marks!  

mailto:admin@woodborough.wilts.sch.uk
https://woodboroughschool.org/
https://twitter.com/w_woodborough
https://login.schoolgateway.com/0/auth/register
https://woodboroughschool.org/
https://woodboroughschool.org/
mailto:Graham@savernake.net

